
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

20 March 2023 
 

 
Dear Students 
 
Please find a link to a survey below. 
 
The aim of the survey is to review how successful the implementation of "language for 
learning" has been at St Martin's School. 
 
You will be answering this survey in lessons so there is no need to complete this in 
your own time – but you can if you wish.   
 
If you do complete the survey in a lesson, you must answer it honestly and seriously.  
You may be asked to follow up on your responses by a teacher so read the questions 
carefully. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nvGPHybGm02sG_u8Be7S
QqiUalglWMxCmeEbGfiLAiBUMUhNRk5WRjNZSTVLMjZYVkQ0QUlVTEk2My4u  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Lelliott 
Trust Development Lead 
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